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To: Miss Shaista Aziz            

Dated: 4TH February 1999
Dear Shaista, 



Assalumu Aliakum 

You told me on the phone a few weeks ago that you would be talking with the Editor with a view to doing a feature on dreams and thereby using DREAMS IN ISLAM – the book of which I myself am the author. What was the outcome? Surely you have in mind that consideration that I will be awaiting to hear the next course of action. I do hope you will do the feature because I did initially inform you that the book has been published several years ago and you replied that they didn’t matter. 

If you will not be doing a feature (and of course I won’t look forward to this particular new), what is going to happen to the copy I gave you? Do you want to keep it? Of course you may keep it, but on the condition that you let as many people use it as possible (and I am sure that you have many clients, friends, acquaintances etc.) if you do not wish to keep it, please return it to me. 

Allah Hafiz

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
